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February 12, 2001

From: Paul Basler <basler@ufi.edu>

To: Constance Gesualdi <gesualdicr@ci.gainesville.fl.us>
Date: Sunday, February 20, 2000 4:02 PM

Subject: Re: Leave of Absence

Hello Connie!!!!

Received your email while away in Indiana. Consider this my letter of
resignation from the Cultural Affairs Board!!! I wish you and the members
much success in the future!!!

Sincerely yours,

Paul Basler Y e

Paul Basler, DM.A.

Associate Professor of Music

School of Music, University of Florida

Gainesvitte, FL 32611-7960 ,

Office (352) 392-0223 ext.227/ Home Gmwv w.\m 1693
Fax (352) 392-0461

http://www arts.ufl.edu/faculty/basler.html
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